T. T. Burnett Engineering, Inc.

Consulting Engineers

120 MORNINGBIDE N.E. ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87108

TELEPHONE (508) 255.7545

December 18, 1979

Mr. Bruno Conegliano Asst. City Engineer - Hydrology City of Albuquerque P. O. Box 1293 Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

Re: Villa de San Martin Drainage Report

Dear Mr. Conegliano:

Transmitted with this letter are the revised drainage study sheets for Villa de San Martin. The major change is the replacement of the two underground retention basins with surface ponding. A minor change is relocation of the buildings in Rows 5, 6, 7 and 8. This change resulted in different pond configurations.

Please review and comment on these changes at your earliest convenience. Contact me if you require any additional information.

Very truly yours,

Jean J. Bordenave President